

July 5, 2018

Information Letter no. 25-2018

Dear Member Federations,

Following the latest changes in FIE calendar for the forthcoming season (2018/2019) I would like to inform all federations about significant decision which has been made during the inspection visit in Foggia (ITA).

Due to FIE calendar's modifications we were forced to modify originally planned dates of Cadet and Junior European Championships from 1-10.03.2019 to 22.02 – 03.03.2019.

That will definitely help to avoid collisions with most meaningful tournaments, which will be organized in Europe (Athens in woman's sabre, Padoa in man's sabre, GP in Budapest in epee which have been scheduled on 8-10.03.2019).

Allow me to announce that from the <u>01.09.2018</u> the official website for Junior and Cadet European Championship 2019 will be available. From this date there will be the possibility to make all accommodation reservations. The final link for the competition will be send to all membership federations just after the acceptance by EFC.

Best regards,

Jacek SLUPSKI Secretary General